
1, Islam Karimov st., Tashkent  
Republic of Uzbekistan, 100029   

 

+998 (71) 238-50-50 
+998 (71) 238-52-05 

www.iift.uz 
info@iift.uz 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Mart Võrklaev 

Minister 

Ministry of Finance of the Republic of Estonia 

 

Dear Mr. Võrklaev, 
 

It is a great honor for me to invite you to the third Tashkent International 
Investment Forum (TIIF) scheduled for May 2-3, 2024, in Tashkent,  
Republic of Uzbekistan. 
 

The Forum is organized at the initiative of H.E. Shavkat Mirziyoyev, President  
of the Republic of Uzbekistan, who will personally participate in the event. 
 

The forthcoming TIIF is aimed at attracting foreign companies, investors  
and development partners to expand their activities as well as implement  
new projects and programs in Uzbekistan. 
 

This event will serve as a unique platform of regional importance to promote 
business contacts with emphasis to such areas as digital transformation, 
transport connectivity, infrastructure development and «green growth». 
 

Your participation will provide an invaluable contribution to the success  
of the Forum. We will be grateful if your office confirms your attendance  
by registering on the official website of the event www.iift.uz. 
 

We look forward to hosting you and your team in Tashkent. 
 

Sincerely,  
 

 

 

 
Laziz Kudratov 
Minister of Investment, Industry and Trade 
Republic of Uzbekistan  

http://www.iift.uz/

